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Tuesday 7th February 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to announce that the School Council is collaborating with Rag Bag clothing scheme on a recycling 
initiative. 

The scheme increases awareness about textile recycling and by increasing recycling rates we can help the 
environment by ensuring less material goes to landfill, while also helping to fundraise for school. 

If we can divert some of this tonnage away from landfill we will directly help the environment and help provide 
good quality clothing to some of the poorest developing nations in the world. 

If you have any unused wearable clothing, pop them into a bag and bring them to school, we then place them into 
the recycle bank which is placed near the main pool entrance. These can be brought in at any time, once it is filled 
Rag Bag will empty it, weigh out the clothes and give money to the school. We will then start all over again! 

 We are collecting the following items 

 Wearable Clothing 

 Paired Shoes 

 Handbags 

 Belts 

Thank you 

Lisa, Sharon and School Councillors 
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